	FACT: McAuliffe Supports Repealing Right to Work

	McAuliffe’s gift to his union boss pals would cost Virginia thousands of jobs and billions in revenue



	This year, McAuliffe dodged and ducked repeated questions about whether he would sign a bill repealing Virginia’s right-to-work protections, refusing to answer when asked by HuffPost, Virginia Mercury, Fox News, and WVTF.
 
But in a private Zoom call in April 2021, McAuliffe was caught on camera telling a Democrat group that he would sign a bill repealing right-to-work in Virginia if it came to his desk. “Sure, I’d sign it,” he said.
 
As The Free-Lance Star has noted, “the Virginia Economic Development Partnership, the state agency working to lure new business projects to the commonwealth, warned that repealing the law would jeopardize 260 potential manufacturing and supply chain projects that would create more than 32,700 new jobs and bring $16.7 billion in capital investment to Virginia. The commonwealth would also lose “approximately $8-26 million in state general fund revenue per year from our current prospect pipeline, a loss of revenue that would grow over time as Virginia is not considered for future projects or is not selected due to changes in its ‘right to work’ status.””
 
Demonstrating that his word can never be trusted, McAuliffe said in 2013, “We are a great right-to-work state, we should never change that. It helps us do what we need to do to grow our businesses here in Virginia. I think it’s very important.”
 
Big labor bosses continued to pay off McAuliffe after his last debate appearance, when he refused to support Virginia’s right-to-work laws.
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